
Director of Member Services – Vancouver Island 

Report 

During the 2020 season no football was played at any level due to 

COVID – 19. 

 

Regarding Officials, there was one retirement: Mike Gatto #9. Due to 

the lack of football in 2020 recruiting of new officials was challenging 

and resulted in no new recruits. Our region di have 2 transfers in, one 

from the Mainland and one from Calgary Alberta. 

 

This concludes my report. 

 

 

Michael Burke (57) 

BCFOA 

Director of Member Services – Vancouver Island. 
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